
Everyone’s invited 
Everyone with a child at Weston Village  

Primary School is automatically a  

member of the Friends of Weston.   How 

involved you choose to become is up to 

you; you might want to come along to 

meetings or just help out once in a while.  If 

you are passionate about  

making a difference how about  

joining the new committee.  If you have 

ideas to share, or want to know more why 

not head along to the next meeting. 

 

The FOW is a fast way to get to know 

other parents and school staff.  Feeling 

part of a wider community is a very real 

human need—more practically, these 

friendships create a valuable support  

network.  It’s also good for your mental 

health. Research shows that people that 

volunteer are happier—the act of giving 

help increases feel good hormones in the 

brain while also  combatting stress.  

Finally, it can help you develop new skills 

along the way.  

It’s good for you 

“I love all the events the FOW 
does and the fact my mum 
helps out at them makes it 

even more fun for me” 

The Friends of Weston Primary School 

Why join and get involved 
When you support us, you are not just turning up at an event, writing a cheque, or giving up your time to volunteer. You 

are buying your child new playground / gym equipment to climb on at break time, sending them on outings to places they 

have never been, making new friends, building a community and helping to make your child’s school even more brilliant. 
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